
 

September Music News Page  

By Candace Sutter, Director of Worship  
 

Our Musical Explorer Homeschool Music program kicks off September 18th 

for our area homeschoolers. This will be a once-per-month class for those who 

would like to have music in their homeschool curriculums. Tuition for the year is 

$50 per child. If you know of families who might be interested in this for their 

kiddos, please feel free to have them call me at 402-616-1189. Classes start 

September 18th from 1:00 to 2:30 p.m., and will continue each third Thursday of 

the month thereafter through April.  
 

Thank you to all who came to my concert at The Lyric in Loudon on August 

15th! It was a fun night and I hope all who attended felt the same! I look forward 

to more concerts in the near future.  
 

September Music Schedule  

• Concert choir will begin weekly rehearsals starting Wednesday, September 10th, 

at 4:15 p.m. Please bring your voices and be ready to have some fun!  

• Small vocal ensemble will meet the 2nd, 4th and 5th Tuesdays in September 

from 2:30 to 3:30 p.m.  

• Chimes will have rehearsals Thursday, September 11th and 25th at 9:30 a.m.  

• Orchestra ensemble will have rehearsals Thursday, September 11th and 25th at 

10:30 a.m.  

• Guitar group will have rehearsals the first and third Wednesdays in September 

10:30 a.m.  

• Dulcimers rehearsals will begin Thursday, September 11th @ 9:30 am.  

 

Thank you to all who participate and also support our music programs at  

Christ Our Savior. I look forward to these upcoming seasons of the church year! 


